


 



TRANSLATION OF NEW TAXE DE SEJOUR 2022 
 
The amending finance law for 2017 introduced the proportional taxation of accommodation 
without classification or awaiting classification, with the exception of outdoor 
accommodation as of January 1, 2019. 
 
Since then, people who stay in these establishments are no longer subject to payment of a 
fixed rate chosen in accordance with the scale fixed by the legislator but are required to pay 
a tourist tax calculated according to the rate adopted by the collective (The 
Commune/Council) (between 1% and 5%) applied to the per person cost of the night. The 
rate obtained was capped at the ceiling rate applicable to 4-star tourist hotels. 
 
From now on, accommodation not classified or pending classification will be taxed within 
the limit of the highest rate adopted by the collective in accordance with the provisions of 
article 124 of the finance law for 2021, i.e. 4.51€ per night per person. 
 
This measure will enter into force from 1 Jan 2022 in our collective and does not require any 
new deliberation. 
 
The other methods of recovery remain unchanged. You have to: 
 

1. Maintain a simplified report for each accommodation rented. 
 

2. Declare the tourist tax via the tele-declaration portal: 
www.taxedesejour.ofeaweb.fr 
 

3. Declare the tourist tax twice a year:- 
a) May 31 for the winter season. 
b) September 30 for the summer season. 

 
Of course, if your accommodation is managed by a rental agency, they are in charge of the 
declaration and the repayment of the tourist tax. 
 
We remind you that each rental accommodation must be declared to the Town Hall in order 
to obtain a registration number. This number must be included, prior to the publication of 
any announcement on an internet platform. 
 

http://www.taxedesejour.ofeaweb.fr/

